
 
 
 
 
 
June 10, 2005 
 
 
 
CONFIDENTIAL 
 
 
Honorable Minister Brenson S. Wase 
Ministry of Finance 
Republic of the Marshall Islands 
Majuro, Marshall Islands 96960 
 
 
Dear Minister Wase: 
 
In planning and performing our audit of the financial statements of the Republic of the Marshall Islands 
(RepMar) for the year ended September 30, 2004, on which we have issued our report dated June 10, 
2005, we developed the following recommendations concerning certain matters related to RepMar’s 
internal control and certain observations and recommendations on other accounting, administrative and 
operating matters.  Our principal recommendations are summarized below: 
 
(1) Purchases/Disbursements 
 
Of one hundred and fifty-two expenditures selected for tests of internal control, the approved purchase 
requisitions and related purchase orders were not made available for the following expenditures: 
 

Vendor # Check # Amount 
   

600042 6166 $   1,000 
600042 6177 $   2,000 
600042 6352 $ 20,423 
600042 6397 $   1,437 
600042 6516 $   1,389 
600042 5964 $ 21,840 
600042 5969 $   1,000 
600042 6180 $ 19,740 

 
Furthermore, the following purchase requisitions were not approved by the Minister and/or Secretary or 
his designate for the following expenditures:  
 

Purchase Order # Vendor # Check # Amount 
    

K0617401 600042 6079 $ 17,556 
P0453201 500118 11686 $ 20,000 
P0660201 500118 18167 $ 19,289 
P0366501 503034 11895 $ 24,200 
P0453401 500086 12564 $   4,125 
P0421701 500027 11565 $   6,515 
P0464701 400028 18266 $   4,268 
P0374201 3106 12633 $   4,798 
P0621901 503034 12110 $   7,095 
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